From: Lesley Cowley <lesley @ xxxx.xx>

Date: Tuesday, 31 July 2012 13:57

To: Sivasubramanian M <isolatedn @ xxxx.xx>

Cc: Afilias LaPlante' <rlaplante @xxxx.xx>, Desiree Miloshevic
<dmiloshevic@ xxxx.xx>

Subject: Re: Clarification on the Application for dotIDN by Nameshop,
India.

Dear Sivasubramanian,

Thank you for your email. We will publish the email as 'correspondence
received' and | will draw the attention of my fellow ccNSO Council members
to it when | do my next Chair's update.

Kind regards,

Lesley
ccNSO Chair

Lesley Cowley, OBE
CEO
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Minerva House
Edmund Halley Road
Oxford Science Park
Oxford, OX4 4DQ
UK
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